SPECIAL NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER SALE PURCHASERS
LATE MUNGERS AND PENN BUTTE TIMBER SALES

The Late Mungers and Penn Butte Timber Sale auctions schedule for April 25, 2024 has been postponed.
The Notices and Prospectuses for both sales will be posted once the future auction date is set.

If you have questions, please contact Scott Loos at (541)618-2305.



